CSU Channel Islands

Curriculum Committee Notes
September 21, 2009 - Sage Hall 2030
9:30am to 10:00am
A quorum was not present at the meeting and no official business was conducted.

A few items were reviewed with the small group that attended, and logged below.

1.
 Forms
Steve Lefevre reviewed the three revised forms (Short, Long and Minor forms).  He requests that the Curriculum Committee review the forms and send him any input before the next meeting.  Due to the short lead time for the catalog and shortened work days, possibly we could handle this item via email so the forms can become activated prior to the October 5th deadline for new minors, credentials and degrees.

2. Stale Courses
Steve Lefevre recently met with the Chairs at their bi-weekly meeting.  The Chairs asked that the stale courses remain tabled this year to accommodate more flexibility with course offerings for the spring semester.  There was some discussion about this and those attending seemed agreeable to the request.  Again, if possible, members could weigh in on this via email.  If there are any negative responses we can agenda it for the next meeting which is October 5th.  Please note that October 5th is the due date for new minors, credentials and degrees.
Also note, there will be a short Curriculum meeting next time due to the Academic Planning Committee coat-tail meeting beginning at 10:15am.

3.        Next Meeting Time:  October 5, 2009
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